
Dear Mr. Speaker 
 
 
 
 
 
I am writing this letter to notify you that I will be stepping down from the position 
of Chair of House Education effective immediately. 
 
I very much appreciate that you provided me the opportunity to serve in this 
capacity, and I look forward to continuing to serve under your strong leadership in 
this 84th Legislature. 
 
 
 
 
 
Danny Hamrick 

04/30/2019


